
   

 

Come and join Miss Hemming for story time with your 

parents /carers in Reception.      

 

Spend some time in your new Reception classroom, sharing a story with Miss Hemming 

and meeting some new friends! No need to book, just turn up at the School Office. 

Parents and carers must stay with your child(ren) during the session.  

Younger siblings welcome!   

I look forward to seeing you!  

Miss Hemming  

Wednesday 12th June 

Wednesday 19th June 

Wednesday 26th June 

Wednesday 3rd July  

Wednesday 10th July    

2.30pm – 3pm 

 

 

 


